
Addington Judo Club Newsletter. 
 

 
Updated 1st Sept 2025, 
 
Great Numbers were present throughout the holidays so thanks and well done and 
a huge welcome to our latest beginners, I am sure you will continue to be made 
welcome,  
 
Grading month is upon us in October so please make sure to swot up and revise of 
the techniques you need to know, if you fail to prepare you prepare to fail……. 
 
Quick reminder that after 4 sessions you are required to take a licence out for your 
judoka at the club (be it you or your child), please see sensei Steve to do this, he is 
always at his table until around 8.15 each evening. 
 
Judo club badges are in stock it would be great for those representing the club to 
have these sewn on their jackets, these are still at only £3 each and can be picked 
up from the signing in desk.  
   
……Upcoming events. 
  
September 28th, Tatsfield Martial Arts Invitational, £20, TN16 2AG. Closing date fir 
entries is 1st of September. Max age, 16yrs old. Registration closes on the 8th. 
 
October, grading month, the cost of this is £4 and should be paid either online or 
cash to sensei Steve as early as possible, no grades will be awarded prior to Oct 
28th, 
 
Any questions or queries please ask Steve or Gareth. 
Regards, 
Addington Judo Club. 
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